
NEW OPPORTUNITIES ON THE 2ND ROSTER OF THE INTERNATIONAL LABOUR OFFICE 

JOBS - (ILO) 

The ILO seeks staff of the highest standards of professional competence, efficiency and integrity. 

Particular importance is given to selecting staff of diverse geographical origin, gender and age. We 

encourage applications from qualified women and men, including those with disabilities. The 

working languages of the ILO are English, French and Spanish. 

The ILO is introducing dedicated profiles for interns with disabilities, with stipends partially funded 

by a special allocation and supported by a programme of disability equality activities, promoting 

further inclusion and equal opportunities. 

To view the open vacancies, please visit the following link: https://jobs.ilo.org/  

Applications for the general roster will close on 14 October 2024 (23:59 CET). For the positions 

reserved for candidates with disabilities, the deadline is 31st October 2024 (23:59 CET). 

Note: applications are accepted exclusively through the online Internship Roster 

 

For any query/ information, please contact internship@ilo.org 
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